## LAW OFFICES

## JEROLD L. JACOBS

1629 K STREET, N.W. SUITE 300 WASHINGTON, D.C. 20006 TELEPHONE: 202-508-3383 FACSIMILE: 202-331-3759

E-MAIL: jerold.jacobs.esq@verizon.net

IRVING JACOBS (1910-1986)

Accepted / Filed

December 8, 2015

## VIA HAND DELIVERY

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary Federal Communications Commission Portals II, Filing Center, TW-A325 Washington, D.C. 20554

DEC -8 2015

Federal Communications Commission Office of the Secretary

Re:

Radio Vision Cristiana Management (FRN 0005-0749-68) Station WVZN(AM), Columbia PA (Fac. ID #25819)

File No. BP-20140425AAA

Request for Six-Month Extension of Time to Amend

Dear Ms. Dortch:

I am writing to you on behalf of my client, Radio Vision Cristiana Management ("Radio Vision"), licensee of the above-referenced AM station, concerning the need for an amendment to our above-referenced pending application in light of a November 4, 2015 letter from Mr. Joseph Szczesny, an engineer in the Audio Division of the Commission's Media Bureau, granting a Special Temporary Authorization until May 4, 2016 for WVZN to operate with temporary facilities due to site loss. That letter also references WVZN's hope to be able to file a NEPA amendment to the above-referenced application by December 4. For the reasons that follow, Radio Vision respectfully requests another six-month extension of time to amend the application until June 8, 2016. An original and two (2) copies of this request are being filed.

WVZN has been working hard to get the NEPA study done, but it has proven much more difficult and timeconsuming than we envisioned, so we cannot meet the December 4 filing goal. Our consulting engineer Clarence Beverage has been in regular contact with the NEPA contractor and site folks. The biggest problem has been to get all necessary approvals for the precise tower location. That task has to be redone because, at the eleventh hour, it proved necessary to again change the final site location at the site owner's request. Our NEPA folks say that they will need up to 120 more days to complete their work. Then we will file our NEPA amendment, hopefully by the end of April 2016 with an application amendment to specify the slightly-altered transmitter site. (We are requesting a June 8 deadline out of abundance of caution.)

We greatly appreciate your understanding and assistance in helping us work through this mess. Under these circumstances, we respectfully request a six-month extension of time to amend our application.

Very truly yours

cc:

Joseph Szczesny

Son Nguyen (both FCC via e-mail)